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City of Bend Hosts Public Comment Period 
and Third Online Open House Featuring 

Stevens Road Tract Concept Plan 

  
The City has launched a final online public open house on the Stevens Road Tract 

Concept Plan website where people can learn more about the plan and provide 

comments on development options. The virtual open house and public comment period 

is available now through midnight PDT on Sunday, April 17, 2022, at 

www.bendoregon.gov/stevens-tract. 

The City of Bend’s Growth Management Division is completing planning for the 

development of 261 acres of land on Bend’s east side. This project is in response 

to House Bill 3318 recently passed by the Oregon Legislature.    

Addressing housing affordability and creating more housing in Bend is a City Council 

priority. The Stevens Road Tract project offers a unique approach to adding land to the 

Urban Growth Boundary for affordable and market-rate housing.   

  
 

Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities       
To obtain this information in an alternate format such as Braille, large print, electronic 
formats, etc. please contact Anne Aurand at 541-388-5573 

or aaurand@bendoregon.gov.  Relay Users Dial 7-1-1. 

  

 


